
06 November 2024 
 
Dear Jim Fries and Esteemed Rx360 Members, 
 
It would be an honor to continue serving on the Rx360 Board of Directors. During my first term, 
I effectively contributed to Rx360’s future as an Executive Committee member, helping to 
ensure its ongoing success.  
 
PTC Therapeutics is an active member of Rx360, and the mission of the Quality department is to 
ensure a robust supply of quality medicines for our patients. Rx360 plays a crucial role in 
helping us achieve this mission.  
 
As detailed in my bio, I have a diverse range of experiences in various pharmaceutical 
modalities including small molecules, monoclonal antibodies, vaccines, and gene therapy. I 
have worked with several types of organizations, including the FDA, large and small 
pharmaceutical companies and CDMOs and have held various positions in manufacturing and 
quality.  
 
I am confident that my leadership and professional expertise will continue to add value to the 
Rx360 Board of Directors. I appreciate your consideration for my reappointment.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Jennifer Stone 
SVP, Quality  
PTC Therapeutics 
 


